
    

PRESS RELEASE
Monday, April 3, 2017

MAYOR DEMARIA CONGRATULATES SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

“I wanted to take this opportunity to congratulate the 136 recipients of the John and 
Abigail Adams Scholarship. On Wednesday, March 29th these students were honored at 
the John and Abigail Adams Scholarship Dinner at Everett High School.

As Mayor, I am always impressed when I see a student’s hard work, dedication and talent
resulting in being awarded a scholarship. I’m sure that your family, friends and teachers 
must be very proud of you as well.

Again, congratulations and good luck as you go forward with your education.”
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